PhiiiiP, Laurie .

From: Sandra Zapata <szapata@mbkelgbt.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 7:01 PM

To: Phillip, Laurie

Subject: Re: Oath as member of the Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual
Assaulit

Hi Laurie,

I’m no longer in Milwaukee, | moved to Colorado recently so [ won’t be involved with the commission moving
forward, Thank you though.

Sandra

On Tue, Apr 5, 2022 at 1:48 PM Phillip, Laurie <Iphill@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Hi Sandra:
Please contact me so I may have you take your oath. Thank you.

Laurie Phillip

Administrative Services Coordinator
Common Council-City Clerk's Office
City Hall, Room 205

414-286-3219

Iphill@milwaukee.gov
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Sandra Zapata



